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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Hope you had a lovely half term and enjoyed the good weather. Welcome to the final half term 
of the 2022-2023 school year. How fast has time gone! As always, this term is a really busy 
one so please keep reading any Dojo posts and the weekly newsletter on a Friday so you don't miss 
any important dates. You child will be visiting their new class teachers later on in the half term 
and will also be bringing home their annual report towards the end of term. 
 
Kind regards, 
Mr Blackburn. 

Dates for your 

diaries: 

Eid Parties (PM) 

Tuesday 27th June 

Transition Day 

Tuesday 4th July 

Rainbow Day (AM) 

Friday 7th July 

Summer Fayre (PM) 

Friday 7th July 

Reports      

Thursday 13th July 

Picnic Day     

Friday 21st July 

School Closes for 

Summer       

Friday 21st July 

 

 

 
 

Attendance: 
 
Once again can I please remind you about the importance of good 
attendance. Unless your child is really ill or has had episodes of 
sickness and/or diarrhoea they should be in school. If your child is 
sick or has had diarrhoea then in line with school policy they need 
to stay off for 48hours. Tiredness or colds are not valid reasons for 
your child/children to be off school. Children must be in school by 
8.50am. This is extremely important. 

Summer Fayre: 
 
On Friday 7th July it will be our summer fayre, 2 - 4pm. If you 
could volunteer any help before the event or on the day then that 
would be much appreciated. Please contact the school office if you 
can help out in anyway. Thankyou in advance. 

ParentPay: 
 
Please ensure you have cleared your ParentPay balances by the end 
of each week.  
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 Zayyan & Ayesha 

 Orange Class 

 Ziyad & Keegan 

 Retaj & 
Abdulrahman 

 Fawad & Ruqaya 

 Arib & Spencer 

Weekly Attendance St John’s Stars 

After School Cricket Club (Y2 & Y3 ONLY): 

From Wednesday 14th June external coaches will be coming in to teach cricket based sports over 

the next 5 weeks! The last one being Wednesday 12th July. 

We only have limited places so this will be on a first come first served basis - if you think you 

child will like to join this half terms sports club, then please send a dojo message to Miss 

Stanley on ClassDojo. 

Once your child's place has been confirmed - you will be charged £12.50 via ParentPay. 

The club will end at 4.15pm and you can collect your child/children from the school office. 

 

Bag2school: 

Reminder, your child will come home with a bag next week for bag2school. Please return on 

Wednesday 5th July ONLY. 

Bag2school accept ONLY the following ‘good quality’ items for RE-USE: 

 Men’s, Ladies’ and Children’s clothing (NOT school uniform/corporate work wear) 

 Paired shoes (tied together or elastic band around) 

 Handbags, hats and bags 

 Scarves and ties 

 Jewellery 

 Socks and belts 

 Soft toys 

 Household curtains, towels and bedding (bed sheets, pillow cases and duvet covers only) 

 


